
 

October 8, 2020 7:45am 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE 
 

 To: Members of York Region Council 

Re: Item H 2.2. Potential for Employment lands along 400 series highways report 

Dear Chairman, Mayors and Regional Councillors, 

I need to acknowledge that I am a Councillor for Ward 6 in the Town of Whitchurch-Stouffville and that, 
I am in opposition to the  proposed amendments changes to the Greenbelt Plan, the Oak Ridges 
Moraine Conservation Plan, and the Growth Plan for the Greater Golden Horseshoe in this report. 
 
I did not agree with this specific recommendation at our town Council. And I still do not. 
 
I would like to add my support to the letter submitted on October 5, 2020 by Debbie Schaefer a member 
of King Township Council and am in agreement with the request to York Region Council that they insert 
the words “outside the Greenbelt Plan and Oak Ridges Moraine area” countryside or otherwise. 
 
Sincerely, 

Sue Sherban 

445 Reeves Way Blvd., Stouffville ON L4A 0H2 

 


